
May 29, 2019 

Dutch Neck Elementary School Weekly Update 

The West Windsor-Plainsboro Regional School District has created a new email system 

for parents and guardians. Every week you will receive our school's newsletter. This 

email will include school information, PTA news, district updates as well as athletics, 

community education, counseling information and more. 

School News 

● Our third grade students will be visiting Village School upon their return after 

Memorial Day weekend on Wednesday, May 29, from 9-11:15 a.m. 

● Grover Middle School chorus will be performing for our third grade students at 

Dutch Neck on May 30. 

______________________________________________________________________ 

PTA News 

Events 

● End of Year Event at Trenton Thunder - Please sign up to volunteer: 

https://tinyurl.com/DNTTVol2019 

● End of Era: End of Era Breakfast is a great farewell to families parting Dutch 

Neck. If you are coming, please RSVP: ​https://tinyurl.com/DNEndofEra2019 

● Third Grade Picnic​ is June 11. Every year Dutch Neck PTA throws a fabulous 

party for our third grade students. Third graders also give a parting gift to the 

school. Please send in your donations as soon as you can. We also need 

volunteers for this event. Please sign up: ​https://tinyurl.com/DNTGP2019​. Thank 

you! 

______________________________________________________________________ 

District Updates 

● Each week we will upload all flyers and a PDF version of this email to the 

website​. 

Useful links for the district 

● District Website​| ​Academic Calendars​| ​Calendar of Events 

WW-P Board of Education 

https://tinyurl.com/DNTTVol2019
https://tinyurl.com/DNEndofEra2019
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1slMKoiUNLduhTXhtHIhoBRDt3iAK7nwS
https://tinyurl.com/DNTGP2019
https://www.facebook.com/TCPTA/
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/3zQ6xi_W3l5ccMk_CoCnFg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRehOVBP0T3aHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9ZZldxMVRialZEZExCak5uUFNsLW9Rfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSZWc0UHZQMFJFYUhSMGNEb3ZMM2QzZHk1M1pYTjBMWGRwYm1SemIzSXRjR3hoYVc1elltOXlieTVyTVRJdWJtb3VkWE12Ym1WM2MzSnZiMjB2WTI5dGJYVnVhWFI1WDI1bGQzTlhCM05qYUc5dmJHMUNDZ0FBYjFDaVhNUDRsaDlTRmsxdmNtZGhiaTVVYVd4MGIyNUFkM2N0Y0M1dmNtZFlCQUFBQUFFflcHc2Nob29sbUIKAADBsaNcfHyYtFIWTW9yZ2FuLlRpbHRvbkB3dy1wLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~
http://www.west-windsor-plainsboro.k12.nj.us/
http://www.west-windsor-plainsboro.k12.nj.us/newsroom/academic_calendars
http://www.west-windsor-plainsboro.k12.nj.us/cms/one.aspx?portalId=3592907&pageId=3593003


● The Board of Education has three more regularly scheduled public meetings for 
this school year: May 28, 2019; June 11, 2019; and June 25, 2019. In addition, 
two meetings are held during the summer: July 30, 2019, and August 27, 2019. 
For more information about the Board of Education and upcoming meetings,  click 
here. 

Community Events 

● Looking for programs, clubs and things to do around WW-P? Check out the

community event section ​ on the district’s website!

Community Education Program & Event Reminders 

● Summer Programs​ - Summer registration has opened for students ages five to

14. Programs run from June 24 through Aug. 9, 2019. Half and full day options

with extended care are available.

● 2019-20 Kindergarten Extension Registration ​ - Kindergarten Extension

registration is now open for the 2019-20 school year. Participants must reside in

and attend a West Windsor-Plainsboro school in order to use the service. The

program will be held at Dutch Neck Elementary School.

● 2019-20 Integrated Preschool Registration​ - Integrated Preschool registration is

now open for the 2019-20 school year. The program will be held at Village

School. Participants must be 3 or 4 by Oct. 1, 2019, and independently toilet

trained prior to the program start. West Windsor-Plainsboro Regional School

District residency is required.

Food Services 

● Check out the lunch ​menus ​ for May!

SEPTSA 

● Parents and guardians of students with IEPs and 504 plans: Please join us for a

Parent Advisory Group meeting on Wednesday, May 29, at 7:30 p.m. in the

Community Middle School Commons. This is an opportunity to share experiences

and topics of concern, and your chance to raise issues that will be discussed with

district administration to improve programs. This group cannot function without

parent participation! If you need more information or to RSVP, please contact

Jennifer Riccards at jenballen@yahoo.com.

Make sure to follow the district on WW-P’s official social 

media pages. 

Twitter​| ​Facebook​| ​Instagram​| ​LinkedIn 

http://www.west-windsor-plainsboro.k12.nj.us/about_us/board_of_education
http://www.west-windsor-plainsboro.k12.nj.us/about_us/board_of_education
http://www.west-windsor-plainsboro.k12.nj.us/newsroom/community_news/community_events
http://www.ww-p.org/common/pages/DisplayFile.aspx?itemId=58248123
https://register.communitypass.net/reg/login.cfm?cuBLAv7ClZwtomy3Erh3n%2B7YqBRPXoxk9V2eh8RZkO%2BWj9UZiY3p8g%3D%3D
https://register.communitypass.net/reg/login.cfm?cuBLAv7ClZwtomy3Erh3n%2B7YqBRPXoxk9V2eh8RZkO%2BWj9UZiY3p8g%3D%3D
https://wwp.sodexomyway.com/landing
https://twitter.com/WWP_Schools
https://www.facebook.com/WWP.Schools/?modal=admin_todo_tour
https://www.instagram.com/wwp_schools/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/wwpschools/


 


